

26th May 2017 – Weekly Newsletter Wonderful Week

The children have had a brilliant week in school this week!

Class shops for WaterAid — Thanks to your generosity we have sent a cheque to WaterAid for £320! The children showed such kindness and awareness of other children's need when we talked about the charity.

'Bishop Auckland in Bloom' — Yesterday the behaviour was excellent throughout the outdoor activities and they were so sensible using sun cream and having plenty of drinks. You can see the results of den building, planting, weaving and making bird feeders all around the field. A representative from 'Bishop Auckland in Bloom' spent part of the afternoon with us and took lots of photographs — she was so impressed with the range of activites and the children's involvement in improving and looking after their environment.

Helicopter Visit

We all enjoyed the visit of the helicopter today and photographs of this weeks event are on our Facebook page and the website for you to enjoy.

Spare Clothes Appeal

Please sent in any spare socks and pants — we are very short of these items only.

Congratulations to this week's achievers:

Awards for week beginning 15-05-2017

	Pupil of the	Star of the	Kindness
	week	week	award
Class	Evie	Riley	Callum
1	Gillies	Wanless	Dunn
Class	Lacie-Mae	Lily	Anna
2	Dodds	Kirby	Elliott
Class	Jacob	Tiana	Lydia
3	Henderson	Jones	Haley
Class	Joshua	Alexa	Zach
4	Younghusband	Witherspoon	Thompson
Class	Scarlett	Olly-Ray	Lexie
5	Blenkinsopp	Johnston	Walton
Class	Alannah-Grace	Alex	Josh
6	Longstaff	Alderson	Kirwin

Eco Award - Class 1

Golden Broom Award - Class 4

Attendance

Class with best attendance:

Class 3 - 97%

147 out of 170 pupils had 100% attendance that week! This is excellent — sticker for you all!

Mathletics Awards

Zac Tabberer (Class 3)
Aiden Lapworth (Class 3)
Ben Tully (Class 3)
Matthew Lapworth (Class 6)

Enjoy the holidays, stay safe – back on Tuesday 6th June!